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October 7, 2019

Dear Parents, 

Fort Bend ISD utilizes Renaissance Star 360 (Ren 360), a universal screener, to identify the strengths and growth areas of individual students.   Ren 360 is a short, computer-adaptive assessment given to students in grades K-10 three times a year in September, January, and April.  Over time, the data from the screener allows campus teachers, specialists, and administrators to examine the effectiveness of classroom instruction and to monitor student growth. 

The following students are required to take the screener according to the 2019-20 Renaissance Testing Guidelines.  However, for Christa McAuliffe Middle School, we require that all students take the REN360 Universal Screener. 

	Testing Window
	Elementary
	Secondary

	BOY
Beginning of the Year
August 26th – September 13th 
	Kindergarten: Early Literacy
First Grade: Early Literacy, Reading, & Math
Second Grade – Fifth Grade:  Reading & Math
	6th – 10th grade student who did not achieve the “Approaches” performance level on the 2019 Spring STAAR or EOC Reading/ Math assessments

	MOY
Middle of the Year
January 13th – January 31st
	Kindergarten:  Early Literacy
First Grade:  Reading & Math
Second Grade – Fifth Grade:  Reading & Math
	6th – 10th grade student who did not achieve the “Approaches” performance level on the 2019 Spring STAAR or EOC Reading/ Math assessments

	EOY
End of the Year
April 20th – May 8th
	Kindergarten:  Early Literacy
First Grade:  Reading & Math
Second Grade – Fifth Grade:  Reading & Math
	6th – 10th grade student who did not achieve the “Approaches” performance level on the 2019 Spring STAAR or EOC Reading/ Math assessments



If your child has taken one or more of these assessments, you can now view the results in Skyward by accessing the Ren 360 Parent Score Report in Family Access. Included with this letter is a job aid that provides the steps to access this report. If you would prefer a paper copy of the score report, please notify the campus. 
Thank you for your continued support!
Sincerely, 
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